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Maintenance sent the attached photos of the completion of the cleanup at 499 Sherburne Ave., on 

January 25, 2024. As previously discussed, we received the abatement notice on the due date which was 

January 23, 2024. Kelley Martin, who was the property manager at the time, called and left a voice 

message for an extension. 

Sherita 

MCO Holdings Ltd 

Property Manager/Leasing Agent 

Tel: 651-251-7125 

Fax: 651-251-6901 

 

 


